
EIGHTEENTH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME - JULY 31, 2022

THIS WEEK AT ST. ANN’S
AUGUST 1-7

(Any changes to this schedule will be announced via Flocknote)
Monday, August 1 - Parish Office Closed For Summer Hours

Tuesday, August 2
9:00 a.m. Ladies’ Quil�ng Ministry
5:30 p.m. Holy Eucharist

(For †Zenon Lopez)
Wednesday, August 3
8:00 a.m. Holy Eucharist

(For †Michele Huseman)
8:30 a.m.-8:00 p.m. Adora�on of the Blessed Sacrament
7:00 p.m. Finance Council Mee�ng
Thursday, August 4
5:30 p.m. Holy Eucharist

(For †Ronnie Gonzales)
5:30 p.m. Holy Family Circle Mee�ng
Friday, August 5 - Parish Office Closed - Staff In-Service Day
12:15 p.m. Holy Eucharist

(For †Tom Phillips)
1:30 p.m. Declu�ering the Parish Hall
Saturday, August 6
7:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. Youth Trip to Ceta Canyon
9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. Diocesan Cateche�cal Conference
3:45 p.m. - 4:30 p.m. Confessions
5:00 p.m. Holy Eucharist

(For †Stella Andrada)
Sunday, August 7
9:00 a.m. Holy Eucharist

(For †Allison Walters)
10:15 a.m. Spiritual GIFTS Class
11:30 a.m. Holy Eucharist

(For the People of God)

UPCOMING EVENTS
August 9 St. Martha’s Circle Mee�ng
August 10 I Heart Canyon Fes�val
August 11 Pastoral Council Mee�ng

Choir Prac�ce
August 12 Youth Guys/Girls Night Out
August 13 St. Monica’s Circle Mee�ng

Youth Leaders/Catechists Workshop

*Reprinted from Last Week
Light on a Hill – Building Project Update
Members of our Building Commi�ee have an ongoing concern that our
parish is losing momentum in our Light on a Hill construc�on plans. The
last few months have been spent wai�ng for pledges to come in and
thinking about how we may need to adjust per the response of our
Catholic community as well as the ongoing fluctua�ons in construc�on
prices and interest rates. Last week our Building Commi�ee and
Finance Council met to decide what is to be done next. Below is an
update:
-Engineering Study: To understand whether and how our current

parish hall will fit into our plans, a preliminary and then more extensive
studywas conducted. It was revealed that a complete renova�on of the
parish hall would necessitate substan�al reinforcements of the
structure. Even then, the ground underneath the concrete founda�on
would not be able to be remedied. The Building Commi�ee has decided
to retain the structure for the foreseeable future with just some
cosme�c updates while we focus on new construc�on for what it is
most needed in the near future. A priori�zed list of which facili�es are
needed first and what can be built last will be decided as architectural
drawings for the en�re plan are processed.
-Architectural Drawings: The decision was made to move forward

with the process of architectural drawings, using the architects from
Dekker/Perich/Sabba�ni in Amarillo. This is a lengthy process that will
take into account the priority of needed facili�es and guide the chosen
contractor in details large and small involving construc�on �melines
and specifics.
-Construc�onManagerAt-Risk: The consensus of the Commi�ee and

Council was to move forward with solici�ng interest among the area
construc�on firms to serve as our Construc�on ManagerAt-Risk. Once
one is chosen by the Building Commi�ee, this arrangement will put a
contractor immediately in tandem with the architect to guide design
and construc�on op�ons with an emphasis on the parish’s interest to
get the best quality for the least money.
-The Campaign: We s�ll have some progress to make to get all our

parishioners to make a pledge to our campaign as well as to ask
everyone to dig deeper to see how quickly and how much we can
advance in our plans. We hope to reemphasize the campaign and seek
new and bigger pledges throughout the month of September.
In the mean�me, members of the Building Commi�ee and I will seek
every opportunity we can to meet with parish groups and host
mee�ngs to help as many of you, our parishioners, understand and get/
stay excited about what is in store for our parish by the will and
guidance of our gracious God. Thank you to everyone for your pa�ence
as well as for your generosity in wan�ng our church to shine its light
more brightly in our area.

Fr. Scott
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Parish Office

Summer Office Hours:
(Tuesday - Friday):
9:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.
1:30 p.m. - 4:30 p.m.

Phone:
(806) 655-3302

Fax:
(806) 655-3384

Parish Email:
parish@stannsofcanyon.org

Parish Website:
www.stannsofcanyon.org

STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE - July 23-24
Cash/Checks: $8,543.66
Online: $6,987.50
Weekly Total: $15,531.16
Thank you for your generosity!



Are you or someone you know interested in
learning more about the Catholic faith?
Most people who join RCIA do so because of
someone evangelizing and invi�ng them!
Remember to share your faith and invite your
friends, coworkers, etc. to come experience
our dynamic RCIA this coming school year!
Anyone who would like to learn more about
the RCIA, please contact Adrian Johnson at
ajohnson@stannsofcanyon.org.

“Gifts Offered by Human Hands”
Please fill out a pledge card today OR

SCAN the QR code to make your pledge online!
Thank you for suppor�ng the

2022/2023 United Catholic Appeal!

“Gifts Offered by Human Hands”
Please fill out a pledge card today OR

SCAN the QR code to make your pledge online!
Thank you for suppor�ng the

2022/2023 United Catholic Appeal!

Wednesday, August 10, 2022
Praise & Worship - 6:00 - 7:00 p.m.

FREE Games, FREE Cookout, FREE Horseback
Riding & FREE Access to the CAP

7:00 - 9:00 p.m.

Landings Team Needed
Do you love the Catholic faith and
want to help those who have

stopped prac�cing their faith to come back? St. Ann's is star�ng a new
ministry, “Landings,” to reach out to and invite Catholics who have
dri�ed away from the Church to return home. A welcome team is
needed to begin the ministry. There will be a training for all team
members at the beginning of September and the program will begin
around the first of November. If you are interested in serving on the
team, please contact Kevin Rickwartz at (806) 679-4045.

CAPITAL CAMPAIGN PRAYER
Humble builder St. Joseph, who dared to believe that the impossible
was possible, come with your intercessory power to our Light on a

Hill vision for the future.
The example you set for us in caring for Mary and Jesus illumines

our responsibility to care for your Church on earth.
We pray that what we plan and implement is good and pleasing to

the Father and in accord with God’s will.
We pray through Christ Jesus the Lord, whose grace has made His
people the light of the world and a city set on a hill not to be hidden.

Amen.

Total Pledged Households: 299
Total Seed Monies &Monies Pledged: $3,633,628.10
Total Building Fund Balance (monies paid): $2,015,702.23
Goal: $8,000,000
Percentage of Goal Pledged: 45.11%

Upcoming Parish Activity
Sod Poodles Game

September 3, 2022 7:05 p.m.
Join us for a night out at Hodgetown! Save the
date and �me and be on the lookout for sign up
sheets in the coming weeks! We hope that you will
join us!

Upcoming Spiritual Gi�s Workshops
10:15 a.m. - Adult Educa�on Room

July 31 Roman Asbill: Cra�smanship; Musician
August 7 Jinjer Mitchell: Caregiver; Mercy; Serving
August 14 Angela Asbill: Teacher; Prophet; Missionary; Evangelist
August 24 Dcn. Joe Roder: Administra�on; Communica�on
To find out your own spiritual gi�s, please fill out an assessment that
can be found on the glass table in the narthex, on flocknote, on the
parish website, or in the parish office!

Format:  4 Person Scramble  (A, B, C, & D Player)
Entry:  $125.00 per player
Deadline:  August 6, 2022 (or first 33 teams)
Prizes:  Winners, Closest-to-Pin, 
               Longest Drive, Random Drawings

For more information and to register:
Larry Ramaekers (806) 655-2165 or (806) 678-4700

Palo Duro Creek Golf Course, Canyon, TX
August 6, 2022   8:00 a.m. (Shotgun Start) *Check in at 7:30 a.m.

32nd Annual Charity Golf Tournament

Beginning Experience is a weekend retreat for divorced,
separated and widowed men and women. This weekend
program transforms lives and makes a real difference. The
truth is no one has to suffer alone, and although life may never
be the same, it can be good again…very good. The next
Beginning Experience weekend is August 19-21 at the Bishop
DeFalco Retreat Center. For more informa�on or to register,
contact Jim Brockman at 806-344-7490 or
jkbrockman@gmail.com, or visit our web page at h�ps://
bdrc.org. Please take advantage of this life changing
program…you won’t regret it.

AROUND THE DIOCESE

Fallback Fes�val -
Live Auc�on Items Needed

The Fallback Fes�val is looking for some
high-�cket items, including airline �ckets,
football �ckets, vaca�on getaways, etc. If you would like to donate
something like this, please contact Becky Lopez at (806) 378-2632
or Cruz Hernandez at (806) 676-5976.

Congratula�ons to Julia Andrade and Eric Mar�nez, who
celebrated the Sacrament of Matrimony here at St. Ann’s this
weekend. May God bless your lives together as husband and wife!

Youth Hike at Ceta Canyon
Grades 7th - 12th

Saturday, August 6th

Meet at St. Ann’s at 7:15 a.m.
RSVP by tex�ng 806-726-7758

The youth will celebrate the Feast of Transfigura�on by hiking to the
cross at Ceta Canyon! Those going will arrive back to St. Ann’s at noon!


